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Lauren,

I understand that there will be a discussion at the upcoming board meeting relating to expansion of new hangar
space. As a current hangar tenant, I want you to know that I am supportive. I will not be able to attend the meeting,
so I wanted to Lodge my support with you here.

Graham Cooper
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